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Let Grow
 LetGrow champions childhood, helping kids build
confidence, resilience, and self-reliance through

independent play and real life experiences.

This month, we are challenging our students to
learn how to tie shoes.  This is a lifeskill that
allows independence within their day if not today,
in their future.  This may be the identified task to
work on for this month’s Let Grow project or you
may work on an additional project! Looking
forward to seeing our students continue to grow! 

 Parent Information Sessions
Ms. Jessica Saxon, Principal,  invites parents
and guardians that are new to the Washington
School community to an evening information
session. This is an adult only event, held on
May 21, at 7PM.  Washington School is
located at 89 Wood St. Please enter through
the Washington Ave. doors. 

Dr. Jeanna Velechko, Principal, invites parents
and guardians that are new to the Lincoln
School community to an evening information
session. This is an adult only event, held on
June 3, at 7PM.  Lincoln School is located at
414 Montross Ave. Please enter through the
Vreeland Ave. doors. 
A letter from your child’s assigned school will be
mailed home regarding more specific information
regarding this evening event. 

May 09   Pre-Order Plant Sale Pick Up
                  at dismissal, front lawn
May 14   Lunch Portal Opens for June
                  Orders
May 19   Library Tales-Ms. Sayre
May 20   Library Tales-Mrs. Parkinson
May 21   Walk to School with Mayor
                Meet at 8:25 am at Lincoln Park
                New Gr. 1 Parent Orientation
                 Washington School, 7 PM
May 22   Library Tales-Mrs. Kratzer
May 23   Schools Closed
May 26   Schools Closed, Memorial Day

As always, please check our District
 and School Google calendar for the most current

activities

             

Our Kinder-garden is in full bloom!!
Just as May flowers emerge from the ground, it is
beautiful to see our students blossom as well!  
Students have grown as citizens of our community,
readers, writers, mathematicians, scientists, artists,
and musicians. May provides students the
opportunities to reinforce these foundations and
expand  fluency, accuracy and independence within
each area!   It  has been exciting to be a part of the
start, of the  Class of  2037's journey!
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Looking Ahead

Spring Fashion
Please dress your child in layers to ensure that your
child is comfortable in air conditioned classrooms and
for outside activities.  Don’t forget to label their clothing!

Slides, backless sandals and flip flops are not
appropriate for school. Your child may not be able to
participate in their lunch recess or class recess if their
shoes pose a safety concern. Please also be sure that
tops are appropriate for school. Undershirts and
camisoles are not appropriate shirts to be worn in
school!

Pre-Order Plant Sale
The PTA’s spring plant sale is up and running. Orders
due by May 5. Pick-up is on Friday, May 9 at dismissal
on the front lawn. Information has been shared by the
Kindergarten Center PTA.

REMINDERS

HEALTH  OFFICE

Allergy Season
If your child significantly suffers from allergies and needs
medication administered during the day, please be sure
to have your doctor complete the orders for
administration and provide the medication with the
orders to the nurse. Please contact Nurse Erica for
additional information or with any questions.
Injuries
Remember to also communicate any injuries that a child
may have that may limit their participation within the
school day-ie stitches, sprains, breaks, etc!  Any help with
tissues would be appreciated as well!   Please consider
sending some in with your child! 

Playground/School Grounds

Parents/Guardians MUST actively supervise their
child’s play after school. 

Safety is a priority at all times. Children are aware
of the expectations within the school day and are
held to them daily. These same expectations
have been communicated to parents on
numerous occasions. 

Children are expected to engage in safe play,
demonstrating appropriate body control and
language, at all times.  

Children are still learning how to navigate social
experiences and therefore supervision is critical
to safety and growth, prioritizing attentive
supervision of students! 

June 3   New Parent Orientation for parents 
               new to Lincoln School in the fall
June 6  Student Orientation at LS & WS
June 9   *Fun Day, 1:30 Dismissal
June 10 School Closed, PD Day
June 11 *Evening Concert Washington School
June 13 Fun Day Rain Date, 1:30 if needed
June 18 One session Days, 12:45 Dismissal
June 19 One session Days, 12:45 Dismissal
June 20 One session Days, 12:45 Dismissal
June 23 One session Days, 12:45 Dismissal
June 24 One session Days, 12:45 Dismissal, 
                        Last Day of School

*Mr. Krebs and Mr. Mateo will be sending home
additional information regarding Fun Day and the
Vocal Music Concert this month. 


